H & H EXCAVATION, INC.

400 Bill Helmich Lane

Alexander, AR 72002

Phone (501) 316-0497
E-mail: handhinc@swbell.net

To: Johnathan Hope

The road signs for Starlight Village have been ordered. The signs are expected to be installed by January 7.
If there are any other questions let us know.
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James Helmich
H & H Excavating




